Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:

·  A full total and breakdown of money spent by this council/authority supporting and/or endorsing LGBT+ 
· foundations/causes/awareness/charities/training days in the past five financial years.

The following table summarises the spend we are able to identify which relates directly to LGBT+ related organisations between 2014/15 and 2018/19. This includes the Council’s grant to support the annual Leicester Pride event and membership of the national charity Stonewall. There are many other activities which the Council undertakes in support of LGBT+ communities including support for our internal LGBT+ employee group, awareness raising and communications activity, and provision of guidance and support to managers, staff and in terms of service delivery. It is not possible to identify specifically the spend attributable to this activity which is undertaken using existing internal resources such as the Council’s Equalities Team and Communications Team alongside other duties.

	Organisation 
	Financial Year 

2014 -15
	Financial Year 

2015 - 16
	Financial Year 

2016 - 17
	Financial Year 

2017 - 18
	Financial Year 

2018 - 19

	Leicester Lesbian Gay Bisexual & Transgender Centre 
	£34,328.50
	£11,343.75
	£11,343.75
	£7,267.25
	£7,500.00

	Leicester Gay Pride Ltd
	£3,200.00
	£4,686.49
	£4,341.55
	£3,500.00
	£3,500.00

	Stonewall Equality Ltd 
	£3,750.00
	£3,750.00
	£1,250.00
	£3,879.00
	£1,500.00

	Total 
	£41,278.50
	£19,780.24
	£16,935.30
	£14,646.25
	£12,500.00


· A specification of any relevant LGBT+ events or training (dates/where they were held/who money was paid to) within that time period.
This Information is not held. As noted above resources such as training events and awareness raising have been developed using internal resources and it is not possible to breakdown specifically the resources spent on LGBT+ related activity versus other activity.

Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
· A full total and breakdown of money spent on LGBT+ paraphernalia by the council in the past five financial years.
Information not held. As noted above resources such as guidance and awareness raising information have been developed using internal resources and it is not possible to breakdown specifically the resources spent on LGBT+ related activity versus other activity. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

